
 
                         

 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
Wilmington VA Medical Center 
Hannah McDuffie, Acting Public Affairs Officer 
(615) 964-0308 – hannah.mcduffie@va.gov 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Feb. 21, 2023 
 

Wilmington VA hosts virtual Veteran Town Hall 
 

WILMINGTON, Del. – The Wilmington VA Medical Center will host its quarterly virtual 
Veteran Town Hall February 28 at 6 p.m. for Veterans and their families living in 
Delaware and southern New Jersey.  
 
The town hall will be held on Microsoft Teams and is free and open to the public.  
 
Veterans will get the latest news on Wilmington VA, updates on benefits from local 
Veterans Benefits Administration leadership, and learn about suicide prevention and 
VA’s Caregiver Support Program.  
 
Interim Medical Center Director Jeffrey Beiler will be present to introduce himself and 
greet participants. 
 
Veterans are encouraged to join the meeting from a computer or smartphone so they 
can watch the presentation and ask questions. Click the Teams invite five minutes 
before the meeting starts to join. To dial-in and listen, call 1-872-701-0185 and enter 
code 534455715#. 
 
Wilmington VA Medical Center provides health care services to more than 40,000 
Veterans throughout Delaware and southern New Jersey at its medical center and five 
outpatient clinics.  

### 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/dl/launcher/launcher.html?url=%2F_%23%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%3Ameeting_Zjg4YWY1NzgtMjczZS00NGIzLThmNmMtOGUyNTA5YjZkYWZk%40thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%2522e95f1b23-abaf-45ee-821d-b7ab251ab3bf%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%25221666bac4-b0a3-493a-a3bb-974ce7efe571%2522%257d%26anon%3Dtrue&type=meetup-join&deeplinkId=5ca98e2a-a830-44f4-9395-c4238f302927&directDl=true&msLaunch=true&enableMobilePage=true&suppressPrompt=true

